
Midway Point and Sorell Causeways Upgrades 

Mr JENNER question to MINISTER for INFRASTRUCTURE 

In the past week I have had a couple of constituents ask questions about Midway Point 
and the Sorell causeways. Back in March 2002, it was announced that upgrading 
causeways was part of the $350 million South East Traffic Solution, jointly funded by the 
Australian and Tasmanian governments and subject to achieving the necessary 
environmental and planning approvals. Construction was scheduled to start in 2023 and 
to be completed in 2025. Here we are five months into 2025. Could you please clarify why 
the Sorell Causeway is not being renovated first, and let us know when construction is 
expected to begin on the two causeways and when duplication may begin and be 
finished? 
 


